
HB 1411 -- SLAUGHTER OF CAPTIVE CERVIDS

SPONSOR: Houghton

This bill allows any commercial slaughter plant or meat processor
that has been inspected by the Missouri Department of Agriculture
or the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) to slaughter and
process captive cervids for human consumption if the captive
cervids are from a herd that participates in a USDA herd
certification program.

This bill is similar to HCS SB 131 (2015).


